Kristin’s Class Newsletter

Clara Barton Open School kristinlorna@comcast.net January 16, 2007 763-533-1092
********************************************************************************

Dear Families,

Yay!  We had a long weekend and some cold snowy weather at the same time!  Now that’s what I call coordination.  At my house there were hours of sliding. There were also hours of finishing up book club work (we were a little behind).  A.J. and I helped Amanda through a trial run of her demonstration project, and we helped her get her poster in order.  I bet the weekend was busy for you, too.

The Projects

Demonstrations will start on Wednesday- thanks to everyone who signed up.  I sent a note home confirming your time- there is another attached.  If you haven’t signed up yet, write, call or drop by. We can add a time if none of the openings work for you.  Last reminders:
*We want to see your child’s own work on the project, especially the writing.  

*Help your child practice the speech at home.

*Make a “visual” that will help your child remember the talking part of the demonstration.  

*The whole class “From Start to Finish” Fair is Thursday January 26 from 8-9 a.m.  

Book Clubs

We’ll wrap up book clubs this week with the parent-led book discussions on Tuesday at 12:00.  It was a really positive experience and we’re planning to start new ones when the new unit begins.

If you are on the email list, you already got my apology for the late request for book club leaders.  It just got away from me.  Sorry if you planned to lead a book discussion but can’t because of the short notice. There should be two more chances this year, and I have a better handle on timing now that we’ve been through the process once.  
Email


Speaking of the email list, if you are not on it, please email me and I’ll put you on!  

We Need:

*Large size glue sticks.

*Antibacterial wipes for the tables at lunch.

*Healthy snacks.

Conferences:


I attached a copy of the conference sign up sheet to the hard copy of the newsletter.  If you are not on it, please call, come in or send a note to tell me what time you need.  Thanks!

Thanks:

To everyone who helped with the Barton Motor Works project on Friday, especially Christina, her dad Dick Swanson, and the payroll guy, Steve DeLapp.  It was an awesome experience with a real assembly line.  Too cool!  All of the kids were more than well behaved, and the magic continued for the rest of the day.  
We’ll visit the “showroom” Tuesday morning; the kids will use their paychecks to buy their cars and then do some detailing, and receive their titles.  Too Cool!     Kristin
